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Important dates: 
 

NOVEMBER 
 
Tuesday 16th  
Open Morning 
 
 
Friday 19th  
Children in Need 
 
 
Sunday 21st 
All Age Worship 
*10am in Church* 
 
 
Tuesday 30th  
Wreath Making 
Workshop 
*6pm-8pm* 
 
 

DECEMBER 
 

Saturday 4th  
Christmas Fair 
*12-2pm* 
 
 
Tuesday 14th  
Blossom and Willow 
Class Nativity  
*2.30pm and 6pm 
in Church* 
 
 
Wednesday 15th 
School Trip to 
Buxton Opera House 
*1pm-4pm* 
 
 
Thursday 16th 
Christmas Jumper 
Day and Christmas 
Lunch 
 
 
Friday 19th  
Christingle Service 
in Church 
*2.30pm* 
 

12th November 2021 

BOSLEY BULLETIN 
   The new term is certainly in full swing and it looks 

   to be a very full and exciting term with lots to look 

   forward to. 

   Firstly, I am delighted to announce  

   to you all that Miss Devlin gave birth 

to her beautiful baby girl, Millie Ann, on Tuesday 2nd 

November. The family are delighted to welcome Millie, 

particularly Ada who is being the best big sister. I know you  will join me 

in sending our love to Miss Devlin and her family. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to warmly welcome Mr Bloor to 

our team here at Bosley. Mr Bloor joined Oak class at the beginning of 

this term and is a real asset to our school community.  

 

 

 

Our Christmas Fair is being held on 

4th December from 12 noon till 2pm. 

As always, we need lots of volunteers, 

raffle prizes and wine/chocolates for 

the tombolas. 

 

Friday 26th Nov. is a non-uniform 

day in return for a bottle. 

 

Friday 3rd Nov. is a non-uniform day 

in return for donations of chocolate 

for the chocolate tombola. 

 

We also need lots of volunteers to set 

up, run stalls and clean up. If you can 

volunteer for an hour, please message 

get in touch with Miss Rippon or any 

member of the PTA in the playground.  

 

We are holding an Open Day for 

current and new parents on Tuesday 

16th November from 9am.   

You are very welcome to call in to 

class to have a look through your 

child’s books at drop off.  

From 9.15am, we will also be showing 

new and prospective parents around 

so it will be a real chance to 

showcase our wonderful school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With Christmas fast approaching, if 

you order any gifts through amazon, 

they donate a small proportion of the 

money spent to a charity.  

We would be very grateful if you 

could sign up to: 

smile.amazon.co.uk, add Bosley St. 

Mary’s as your chosen charity and at 

no extra cost to you, the school will 

receive some extra funds, which will 

go a long way. 

 

 

 

Children can 

come to school 

on Friday 19th 

November in something spotty in 

return for a £1 donation which will be 

sent to one of the many worthy 

charities that support Children in 

Need. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Blossom Class 

What better way to celebrate 

National Kindness Day than to 

spend time making friendship 

bracelets for friends in class. 

The children designed their 

own bracelets which were then 

chosen by others as a 

wonderful gesture of 

friendship. 

The children were proud to 

show off their bracelets in 

celebration assembly this 

afternoon. 

PLEASE NOTE A CHANGE OF PE 

AND FOREST SCHOOL DAYS 

P.E. - Thursday 

Forest Schools - Friday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class News 

 

 

 

 

Blossom Class: 

ACHIEVE - Leo  

BELIEVE - Phoebe  

 

Willow Class: 

RELATE - Daniel  

 

Oak Class: 

SERVE - Matthew 

 

 

Global Day of Action 

On Friday 5th November, we were 

blessed to have Julian Ruddock, Chair 

of the Trustees of Dane Valley Climate 

Action Group join us in school to hold 

a commemorative tree planting event 

to mark the Global Day of Action on 

Climate Change and Climate Justice. 

The children from Oak class spoke confidently about the reason why 

Climate Change should be high on our agenda and each child made a 

pledge on how they can protect our planet. The pledges were then 

placed into a time capsule and buried near the new trees. 

Remembrance Day 

A very special visitor came in to see the 

children on Wednesday. Mr Evans 

delivered a very moving talk about what 

Armistice Day means to him, as a veteran, 

and provided an insight into the important 

work carried out by The Royal British 

Legion. The children had lots of questions 

for Mr Evans and each child was given a poppy to wear with pride. The 

children were also pleased to receive various other items as part of the 

poppy appeal.  

 

Willow Class 

The children in 

Willow Class have gone back 

2.6 million years to when the 

means of communication was 

grunting! I’m pleased to say 

the children have moved on 

since then! Nonetheless, they 

have enjoyed listening to and 

learning all about the Stone 

Age through their book ‘Stone 

Age Boy’ as well as creating 

their own Stone Age art in the 

corridor! 

 

PLEASE NOTE A CHANGE OF PE 

AND FOREST SCHOOL DAYS 

P.E. -  Tuesday 

Forest Schools - Thursday 

 

Oak Class 

As the children 

continue with their topic of The 

America’s, they have started 

Dance lessons based on the 

Musical ‘West Side Story.’ They 

are working hard to choreograph 

and present their own Dance 

sequences...who knew Dance 

could be so much fun! 

The week ended with some Anglo

-Saxon baking, I’m not sure how 

the cakes will taste with only 3 

ingredients but they smelt 

delicious! 

 

PLEASE NOTE A CHANGE OF PE 

AND FOREST SCHOOL DAYS 

P.E. -  Wednesday 

Forest Schools - Thursday 


